
14 - 17 January 2015
MAURITIUS 

PRELIMINARY INVITATION

Dear colleagues,

	 we are pleased to announce you that the third meeting of the international working 
group on phytoplasma diseases will be held from 14 to 17 of January 2015 in the Republic of 
Mauritius, an island nation in the Indian Ocean southeast of Africa.
The main goal of our group is to bring together researchers from entomology, molecular biology, 
microbiology and plant pathology to increase and expand knowledge about phytoplasma 
diseases worldwide. Our meeting is therefore the forum for sharing information and strength and/or 
built interaction among all researchers involved in studying phytoplasma-associated diseases.
We look forward to welcoming you in Mauritius.

On behalf of the meeting committees 
Prof. Assunta Bertaccini 

Scientific committee

Dr. Arty Gungoosing-Bunwaree
Local organizing committee - AREU of FARC

Meeting venue

                    Republic of Mauritius

Second circular 

The second circular will be sent to those 
who have returned the attached preliminary 
registration form before January 20th, 2014.

Information

For more info:
Fax: +39-051-2096723
E-mail: ipwg2007@gmail.com
Web: www.ipwgnet.org
          www.mauritius2015.ipwgnet.org

We will also post this announcement on various electronic notice boards, so apologies to those of you who receive multiple copies


